
LABEL(Acad Probation)December 17, 2024

FIELD(24)
FIELD(1)
FIELD(2)
FIELD(3)
FIELD(4), FIELD(5)  FIELD(6)

Dear FIELD(7):

As of the end of the 2024 Fall Semester, your current academic status is that of academic probation because your cumulative
grade point average has fallen below 2.000 (“C” average), which is required for good academic standing. This means you must
do the following by the end of your next semester of enrollment or you will be academically suspended or dismissed:

1. You must achieve a cumulative grade point average of 2.000 or higher to be in good academic standing, OR
2. You must earn the following semester grade point average each grading period until you have achieved good academic
standing:
      • Freshman and sophomore students (fewer than 60 semester hours) must earn a minimum term grade point

average of 2.100.
      • Junior and senior students (60 or more semester hours) must earn a minimum term grade point average of

2.250. 

A review of your record indicates that you have:
• Attempted FIELD(8) semester hours at WIU.
• Earned FIELD(9) honor points.
• Earned a cumulative grade point average of FIELD(10).
• An honor point deficiency of FIELD(11).
• Received FIELD(12) academic suspension/dismissals.

The honor point deficiency represents the number of semester hours of “B” (3.0) grades needed in order to raise your
cumulative grade point average to 2.000 and good standing status, with no grades less than “C” (2.0). This calculation does
not take into account the potential impact of repeating a course at WIU and replacing the previously earned grade under the
Grade Replacement Policy.

Note: Because you are in academic difficulty, you may not register for more than 16 semester hours, and you may not enroll
exclusively in courses graded satisfactory/unsatisfactory. You are not eligible to enroll in courses for pass/fail.

Academic difficulties may be a result of many things, including course loads, time management, study habits, lack of
motivation, and/or a variety of other personal issues. Exploring the services available to assist you is strongly
recommended at this time. Please visit the Student Learning Center online at wiu.edu/slc or call their office at (309) 298-
1871. If additional assistance is needed outside of academic success resources, you may contact the Student Development
and Success Center at SDSC@wiu.edu or the University Counseling Center at UCC@wiu.edu.

Should you have any questions regarding your academic situation, please contact your academic advisor or my office at 
R-Office@wiu.edu.

Sincerely,

Sarah Lawson, Registrar

cc: FIELD(14)

Note: Western Illinois University will be closed
December 23, 2024, through January 1, 2025.GO(end)
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